
 

U.S. 92 Resurfacing 
from north of Educators Road to north of 
Tomoka Farms Road 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445208-1 

Project Description 
 

The intent of the project is to extend the life of the existing roadway by repaving International 
Speedway Boulevard (U.S. 92) from north of Educators Road to north of Tomoka Farms Road. 
Resurfacing on the eastbound lanes will occur throughout the project limits. Westbound repaving will 
occur from north of Tomoka Farms Road to north of Grand Champion Boulevard. 
 
This project will also include safety and operational benefits, such as new crosswalks at the 
signalized intersections of Tomoka Farms Road and LPGA Boulevard, bus pad improvements and 
sidewalk construction connecting to the bus pads. The existing signal at LPGA Boulevard will also be 
reconstructed. Drainage improvements and guardrail upgrades are planned. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

06-16-22 

Design: Ongoing: completion summer 2022 $      580,000  

Right of Way: Within existing                      - 

Construction: To begin spring 2023 $   4.3 Million  

Volusia County 

CFLRoads.com 

 

Shelley ChinQuee 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5439 
Shelley.ChinQuee@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 

* Subject to change 


